
From: Julia Noszczyk
To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Objection to application of premises licence of Chicago Booth School of Business
Date: 23 November 2022 22:33:36

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

To whom it may concern,

I would like to make an objection to application of premises license for Chicago Booth School of Business.

I am a resident of Bart’s Square residences (Underwood Building) and firmly believe that Chicago Booth
obtaining the license will lead to disturbances in the area. Bart’s square (where Chicago Booth is located) is
primarily a residential area, mostly occupied by city employees. I believe most of residents here, like me, have
demanding jobs and when they return home after work they need to relax. Chicago Booth’s ability to sell
alcohol until 3am would disturb that peace and bother all residents. A license to sell alcohol and hold parties
until 3am will lead to load music and drunk people shouting around the area until 3am every day. As a Bart’s
square resident I ask you not to grant the premises license to Chicago Booth School of Business, for the reason
of not disturbing peace of the neighbourhood.

Thank you and kind regards,
Julia Noszczyk


